Condolences from | nternational
Committee for Peace, Justice and
Dignity

COMITE INTERNACIONAL

Paz, Justicia y Dignidad a los Pueblos

San Francisco, November 26 (RHC)-- A statement was issued by the San Francisco, California-based
International Committee for Peace, Justice and Dignity -- entitled "Hasta Siempre Dear Comandante!!"

With deep sorrow we have learned of the death of the Heroic Leader of the Cuban Revolution, Fidel
Castro, at 10:29 pm on Friday November 25 in Havana.

He was the greatest revolutionary, the guerrilla fighter of our time, the most beloved who taught us by
example throughout his extraordinary life that "nothing is impossible for those who fight".

We will have to continue the struggle without him but the best way to honor his memory is to renew our
commitment and pledge to defend his principles and the legacy that Fidel leaves to all mankind.

Viva Fidel! Long Live the Cuban Revolution!

Signed by the International Committee for Peace, Justice and Dignity — based in the U.S. city of San
Francisco, California.
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